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DIARY DATES 
 

MARCH  

22nd  State Library Excursion G2 

27th  Visual Arts G1 

 

APRIL  

4th  Emmy & Friends 

5th State Library Excursion Y5 

10th  Community Night 

12th Last day of Term 1 

 2pm dismissal 

 

   SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child. If you have any 

queries regarding the forms please call or 

come into the front office and we can help you. 

   

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions   

   

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm   

 

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. If you have a current police 

check and would like to help in the canteen, 

please speak to Jo, our canteen manager.

   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 9am—9.30am 

Kumagnka Paringa – Warriparinga Youth Event for 2019  

Ages 8-22  Bookings essential! 

 

 

Brighton SC Open Week Program 

Guided tours of the school in action: 

Tuesday 2 April 9.15am 

Wednesday 3 April 9.15am&2.00pm 

Thursday 4 April 9.15am 

 

Bookings essential...call # 8375 8200 

or email 

Leanne.faithow@brighton.sa.edu.au

  

 

Vacation Care  -  School Holidays: 15th-26th April 

Activities are planned for every day except public holidays 

and include Music Day, Bubble Fun & Bouncy Castle, Kite 

Making, Easter Crafts, 3D Animal Making, Animals 

Anonymous, Movie Day & Cookie Day! 

Book early to avoid disappointment!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vacation Care will be closed on Good Friday 19th April, 

Easter Monday 22nd April and Anzac Day, Thursday 

25th April. 

 

*Vacation Care is a nut/kiwi fruit free zone!   

Please do not send kiwi fruit, nuts or nuts products to 

Vacation Care, as we have children attending with are 

allergic to both! 
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Principal -Terena Pope, Deputy Principal – Richard Maynard 

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, Wellbeing Leader - Kylie Tuckey 

Dear Families,  

 

Clovelly Park has a strong and proud history of celebrating Harmony Day. This 

year was no different! Harmony Day provides our community with an opportunity 

to reflect and celebrate our wonderfully diverse community.  

 

Diversity enriches our lives and provides opportunities for learning and builds 

understanding and appreciation for both our similarities and our differences.  

 

We promote respect and harmony every day by living the Golden Rule- To treat 

others as we would like them to treat you. 

 

When speaking at our Harmony day assembly, I chose to use some Maori lan-

guage  “Kia Kaha” as these words are used to encourage strength and confidence.  

 

As people we have many more similarities than differences -some say we are 

“same same but different”  

 

I reinforced one of the messages of Harmony day which continues to be together 

we are stronger. 

 

We continually respect and celebrate our vibrant community - as every day is 

Harmony day at Clovelly Park.  

 

As we celebrated Harmony Day on Wednesday, I was grateful for the opportunity 

to both acknowledge and celebrate our wonderful, vibrant diverse community as 

we joined together to celebrate each other and the wealth that our diversity  

brings to our relationships.  

 

As a symbol of our mutual respect and to celebrate our circle of friendship and 

care, I invited adults who attended the assembly and shared morning tea to light 

a candle and reflect on the good in the world and our hope and commitment to 

create a world full of love and peace. 

 

Regards, 

 

Terena Pope 

ATTENDANCE TARGET 95% 

 Our average attendance for the year is 90%.  

Week 7 was 93%.  



Harmony Day is about diversity, and being proud of our 

culture and religion and the place we are from.  It was 

lovely to see so many students and parents participating 

in our activities and wearing their cultural clothes or 

orange clothing for Harmony Day. 

Harmony Day brings people together, and helps people 

make new friendships and learn about others’ cultures.  

At assembly we had many students walk around with 

flags from different countries. Afterwards we had G3 and 

R1 do a traditional dance from Bangladesh and our choir 

sang the national anthem for us, and we all sang along. 

We also had Mrs. Pope come up and talk to us about 

what Harmony Day means. In Y6, Mr. Lay and a few 

students had been working on a video about what 

Harmony Day means to the students and Clovelly Park, 

and this video was presented at assembly.  

After assembly, the students went off to different classes 

to participate in various activities, including cooking, 

pottery, learning about other 

cultures, arts and crafts. 

 - Tahlia & Dana Y6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bike Ed was enjoyed by students in classes G4 and Y5 

this term and was enjoyed by all who participated. 

On Sunday 17th March the Ukulele Club performed our 

school song and Waltzing Matilda at the Holi Festival at 

Mitchell Park Reserve on Bradley Grove.  

It was very hot and we had to wait a long time for the 

organisers to start the entertainment but the children 

(and their families) were very patient. It was a great 

opportunity to show our school off to the local 

community, and the students did a great job!  

- Debbie Johnson 

Hatties hens are back for 2019 and the ladies are happy 

to be home at Clovelly Park Primary School. This year , 

the R2 Ministers for the Environment will have the 

responsibility of looking after the hens and collecting 

the eggs.  

This term our Ministers are Vincent and Paula, their 

responsibilities include:  

Collect, date and pack the eggs into recycled cartons.  

Feed the chickens 

Ensure the chickens have clean water 

Make sure the coop is clean 

Lock the coop after school to keep 

pests out.  

Report any problems to the teachers  

The students have enjoyed cooking with the eggs from 

the hens and the other produce we have harvested 

from the garden. We look forward to keeping everyone 

updated about the chickens and the garden.  

Ever put things in a safe place and then forget where 

that safe place is?? It might be the gym! Please check 

the lost property box in the gym for any of your 

misplaced items as it’s starting to get quite a collection. 

- Miss Turley  

  

 

 

Our School now has our own Skoolbag iPhone and 

Android App to help us communicate more effectively 

with our Parent/Student community.   

 

Skoolbag provides parents with the most convenient 

way to receive school notifications. No more lost paper 

in student school bags! School newsletters, school 

notices and alerts are communicated directly to the 

parent smartphone through the Skoolbag school 

Mobile App. Printed Newsletters will still be available 

for the rest of this term and next term.   

 

We are asking parents/students to install our Skoolbag 

School App. To install it, just search for our school name 

Clovelly Park Primary School – look for our logo in 

either the Apple App Store or Google Play Store. 

Harmony Day 2019 

Ukulele Club 

Skoolbag 

Hatties Hens 

Lost property 
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